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William Graff

From: oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2013 12:29 PM
To: Certification
Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 524436) (TCB)

Importance: High
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Office of Engineering and Technology  
 

  

Inquiry on 03/21/2013 : 

Inquiry:  

Hi Folks, 

 

I have read DA 13-431 issued March 18, 2013. Based upon this 
document, am I now allowed to issue a Grant for an analog UHF-FM 12.5KHz-capeable 
hand-held transceiver? I have included a basic operational description which 
describes this product very well, and also provided external photos. 

 

Your prompt response will be appreciated. 

 

Bill 

 
FCC response on 03/27/2013 
The Order (FCC 13-431)  permits one voice channel on 12.5 kHz bandwidth capability until Jan. 1, 2015.  You are no 
longer required to have a multi-mode device to use 11.25 kHz authorized BW F3E emission designators.  The 
narrowbanding data efficiency requirements are unchanged.  The Order became effective on March 18, 2013. 

 

The PBA requirements of KDB Publication 388624 still apply.  However, a single mode device using one voice channel in 
an 11.25 kHz (or less) authorized BW will not require PBA procedures.  TCBs can grant these devices.  It is suggested 
that you mention FCC 13-431 in the cover letter or test report. 
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Applications that have been Dismissed can be resubmitted to a TCB. 

 
 
Attachment Details: 
Operational Description 

External Photos 

DA 13 431 

 
 
 
 
 
Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry System 
to add any additional information pertaining to this inquiry. 


